
Biglaw  Partner’s  Reply-All
Snafu  Reveals  Insensitive
Comments

When Pepper Hamilton partner David Stratton
received an invitation to the firm’s upcoming
judicial  diversity  panel,  he  forwarded  the
message to two other partners with a derisive
comment about the affinity groups, according
to a report on Above the Law.

The problem, though, is that he later sent an apology for his
snippy comment, he used the reply-all feature. That was a bad
idea, because not everyone was even aware of his original,
wildly inappropriate comments until the apology was sent.

Above the Law senior editor Kathryn Rubino said the firm’s
bosses weren’t happy with this turn of events. “They quickly
sent  their  own  email  from  managing  partner  Thomas  Cole,
distancing themselves from Stratton’s off-color comments, and
assuring everyone the matter is being properly handled behind
the scenes,” she writes.

Read the Above the Law article.
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